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REPLY NEEDED BY:  

   
INFORMATION NEEDED: 
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REPLY FROM: 
 

DATE:   

ATTACHMENTS: 
 

COPY TO: 

 

PROJECT NUMBER: 655-14-101 Please ensure that before submitting questions or requests for clarification 
that you thoroughly read the solicitation, specifications, drawings and other 
pertinent documents. When submitting questions on this project the 
Government requires contractors to specifically identify the specification 
and/or solicitation section(s) or drawing number(s) in reference to the 
question or request for clarification submitted. No question or request for 
clarification will be answered by the Government unless the above 
requirements are met.  Failure to comply may prevent the Government from 
responding in a timely manner. 

PROJECT TITLE: Bldg. 1 Renovation 
PROJECT LOCATION: Department of Veterans Affairs 

Aleda E. Lutz VA Medical Center 
1500 Weiss Street 
Saginaw, MI 48602 

SUBMITTED BY:  City/State:  

PHONE NO.:  

STEVE
Text Box
Hi,I was hoping you could point me in the right direction for finding the FE / FEC on these drawings sets?  Are there any or are pre existing extinguishers and cabinets just being removed?

Thank you

Steven Richardson
Architectural Building Components

VHASAGPeterR
Text Box
FE/FEC contractor responsibility is located on drawing 1-A1.1N. FE/FEC locations for 
re-installation are noted in drawings 1-A1.1N-1-A1.5. Architectural demolition notes cover the removal, storage and preparation for re-installation of corridor equipment. 
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